
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Reminder - Seonghwa Committee Meeting Tomorrow 
 
Drissa Kone 
January 18, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

This is a reminder for anyone who is interested in partaking in the BFC Seonghwa Committee, there will 

be a meeting tomorrow at White House at 10am. Please let me know if you have any questions by calling 

me at (347) 595-5428. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

   
 

Visit and support our sister organizations and events. 

 

  
 


